
 Continued Use of Windows XP 
Any software no longer supported is liable to be unsafe when used on the 
Internet. 
In particular Windows XP is more than 10 years old and quite vulnerable, 
we recommend it to be replaced with a current version. 
For members who still use it, do not connect XP to the Internet even indirectly.  
If you are prepared to take the risk, at least install a reliable AntiVirus Suite 
and a recent Browser/Email Client like Firefox/Thunderbird. 
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